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Andrew Heron

From:

Sent: 17 December 2014 17:54

To: Licensing

Subject: Nag's Head License Application

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

 Dear Sir or Madam, 

Re; Application for the ‘Grant of a Sexual Entertainment Venue License’ at the Nags Head Public House, 
Whitechapel Road, London E1 1DU. 

I am writing to you in support of the above mentioned application. I have been professionally connected 
with this establishment for 6 years and have always found the pub to be very well managed. I find the pub a 
very safe working environment, and I can happily report that I am able to work in a peaceful and ordered 
workplace.  

I am pleased to inform you that any work related issues that have arisen during my employment have been 
quickly and satisfactorily resolved by the management.  

Due to the excellent working conditions and high standards adopted by the owners, I would happily 
recommend the pub to both dancers and patrons alike. 

Whilst this mail is written in a standard form for the ease of all concerned, It truly represents my opinions of and experiences at 
the Nags Head pub. 




